
Update to Covid Policy as of 1/31/2022 
 

Following discussion at the Legacy Board of Directors meeting on January 30, 

2022, the following modification to our Covid Health and Safety policy was 

approved: 

Beginning January 31, 2022, in the event of a positive Covid case within the 

school, the following actions will take place: 

• Parents in the affected class, staff, and church leadership will be notified 

of a Covid exposure. 

• Provided adequate staffing can be secured, the affected class will 

continue to operate in person on the regularly scheduled days. 

• If adequate staffing CANNOT be secured, the affected class will close only 

until teachers/staff can be arranged. 

• The student/staff member testing positive will be required to quarantine 

for a minimum of 5 days and may return on the 6th day if not exhibiting 

any sympoms. 

• Parents are required to keep children exhibiting symptoms of any illness 

home until the symptoms have resolved. 

• Parents will continue to CERTIFY the health of their child by requesting 

check-in on the Kangarootime app every day.  Children that have not 

checked in may not be unloaded in carpool until the parent follows the 

proper procedure as outlined in the signed Health and Safety Screening 

Questions on file. 

The Board of Directors and Legacy leadership reached this decision based upon 

the large number of recent Covid cases, exposures, and immunity (either through 

vaccinations or infections) among the Legacy students and staff.  Our desire is to 

continue to provide an in-person learning experience as safely as possible.  The 

update to our Covid policy is reflective of that priority.  Parent and family 

cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

Please reach out with any questions. 

Blessings,  Heidi Milton 
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